
BOSWORTH ACADEMY SIXTH FORM 

A GUIDE TO GCSE RESULTS  

RESULTS DAY – THURSDAY, 20 AUGUST 2020 

Year 12 Start of Term Arrangements 2020 

Thursday, 20 August 2020: 
• Collect results from 8.30 am – 10.00 am - Bosworth Academy students only.

Registration for courses via online form. 

Wednesday, 2 September 2020 – Start of Term 
• From 1.10 pm – 3.00 pm: Team building event

Thursday, 3 September 2020 
• 8:45 am: First day of Year 12 at Bosworth Academy (lessons begin)

What do I do if:- 

My results are what I hoped for and I can now go on to my chosen courses . . . 
Congratulations!   Please complete the online registration form, which will be  
e-mailed to you on results day. Remember to check your spam and if you do 
not receive this please email lesleyc5@bosworthacademy.org.uk  

OR 

If you do not have the correct grade requirements, or you wish to make a 
change, please complete the online registration form. 

For any other queries, please make an appointment  to see a member of the 
Guidance Team by emailing lesleyc5@bosworthacademy.org.uk 




